
 A World of Hope Christian Childcare Center  
  671 E Robinson Ave. Grovetown, GA 30813 

  Office: (706) 868-8599 Fax: (706) 868-0668 
 

 

March 19, 2020 

 

We thank you for your patience in such hard times. As of March 19, 2020, A World of Hope CCC will remain 

open until further notice. Care will resume on Monday, March 23, 2020. We will continue to communicate with 

all families and staff via a letter, post to our Facebook Page, and website.  

 

We are doing our best to accommodate our families by keeping our children and faculty in a safe and healthy 

environment. All Children who display any sign of illness will not be able to receive care. If your child has an 

allergy problem, please communicate directly with any Director. Children who are sent home, must have a 

physician’s notice stating when they can return. Repeated signs of illness will result in an automatic temporary 

withdrawal of one week.  

  

Please continue to help us educate your child with the proper health procedures as outlined at 

https://www.hhs.gov/ . If you decide to keep your child home, you will be allowed to use a vacation credit.  Due 

to the lack of space, we will not be able to accommodate Before & After care children. 

 

These are extraordinary times, and we're taking extraordinary precautions to stay on top and ahead of any 

spread of colds, flu, and other viruses at AWOHCCC.  We're monitoring the Center for Disease Control and 

Prevention (CDC) website, we're in regular contact with local health officials, and we're following what the 

government is doing for protection.  

 

Currently the CDC has stated "the immediate risk of being exposed to the virus that causes COVID-19 is 

thought to be low", we intend to stay the course with our safety procedures at AWOHCCC.  We ask everyone to 

be conscientious and follow procedures, which not only help prevent the spread of the flu and common cold, but 

also the Coronavirus. 

• If you or your child is sick, please keep your child home. 

• Any child with a sign of a cold or have a fever of 100 degrees will be required to go home. 

• Upon arrival to AWOHCCC, please continue to make sure your child washes their hands. 

 

If there are any other concerns or questions, please contact Mrs. Belton.  

 

 

Warmest Regards,  

 

 

A World of Hope 

 

  

https://www.hhs.gov/

